LEPELLE-NKUMPI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY PRIORITISES SERVICE
DELIVERY IN BOLD FIRST STEPS, INTRODUCING "PROJEKE YA RENA"

The Mayor of Lepelle-Nkumpi Local Municipality, Cllr Dr. Meriam Molala, has pledged to
prioritise service delivery at the heart of the municipality's operations. This move signals a
renewed commitment to addressing community needs and improving service delivery.

Dr. Meriam Molala's vision focuses on restoring public confidence, accelerating basic services,
and strengthening institutional capacity. She emphasizes the need for a united front,
comprising staff, Council, and community members, to work together in making Lepelle-
Nkumpi a place to be proud of.

"Our communities deserve efficient service delivery, reliable waste collection, well-
maintained infrastructure, and responsive governance," Dr. Molala said. Her immediate focus
is on ensuring the municipality becomes more efficient, transparent, and people-centered in
its service delivery. The municipality aims to improve communication with local communities
on service delivery initiatives.

The introduction of "PROJEKE YA RENA KA LABORARO" will see the municipality focusing on
a specific ward every Wednesday, providing detailed updates and progress on municipal
projects. Communities are encouraged to ask questions and receive updates on projects in
their wards.

All enquiries should be forwarded to projekeyarena@l|epelle-nkumpi.gov.za. The Mayor's
Office remains open, reaffirming its commitment to building a capable, efficient, and
responsive local government that prioritizes the needs of its residents. The Council stands
ready to support initiatives that will improve the lives of residents.

"Motho ke motho ka batho"
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